
SENT WITHIN AN E-Mail:- 

 

28th February 2017 

 

 

PCC Invitation Café Church 
 

Dear all, 
  
Most of you will know that the Snowdrop Walks were extremely successful. We were 
unfortunate with the weather on the first Sunday when it was very cold, with a layer of snow 
on the ground. We were however blessed with a lovely day for the second walk and we had 
the largest ever number of people walking among the snowdrops and then enjoying a 
relaxing time in the church - the atmosphere was wonderful, with hardly a seat to spare in 
the church. 
  
You will be pleased to know that the Snowdrop Walks raised a total of £1375.88 plus gift 
aid.  This event would not be possible without the support of David and Sally Duncombe who 
so generously open the Manor grounds for us all to enjoy.  Thanks also go to David 
Middleton for arranging for the team of bell ringers and to all those who baked the cakes 
and helped with the teas.   
  
And on the subject of thanks, the PCC would like to invite you to:- 
  

              CAFÉ  CHURCH  on Sunday 19th March, from 9.30am - 11.00am 
 

This will be a special form of Coffee Morning in the church to include a short time for 
worship, an opportunity for us to celebrate the wonderful support that the church receives 
from so many people.   Please feel free to come and join us for as little or as long as you 
would like.  Families will be welcome with the Lady Chapel set up for activities for the 
children.    
  
Attached is a PDF file with the invitation giving more details of the event.  We do hope to see 
as many of you there as possible - in order to gauge the catering it would be helpful, if 
possible, if you could let us know if you will be able to join us. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Phillipa 
  
Phillipa Cook 
(Great Brickhill PCC Secretary) 
Green Farm, Stoke Lane, Great Brickhill, Milton Keynes, MK17 9AQ 
Home: 01525 261521   Mobile: 07788 740969 
 

 
 


